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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Date:  10/19/2005

Time: 12:05 PM

Mail Control
or  Report No(s).

137776 License No(s). 52-31094-01 Docket No(s). 03037043

Name of Licensee: PET Imaging Corporation

Name of Participant(s): Maria Margarita Palacios, M.S.

Telephone No. 787-615-9271

Subject:
(NOTE:  This will be used as the 
 Documents Title in ADAMS)

RAI, Returned Mail

Summary: The address as submitted on the application caused a card sent to the
licensee to be returned for insufficient address.  Ms. Palacios believed
this was caused by the postal worker being unfamiliar with the PET
Imaging Corporation as they have not established themselves at the
medical center.  She suggested not to include the name of the
corporation and place (AIIC) after Edificio Arturo Cadilla in the address. 
This would just be a temporary fix, until the company establishes
themselves in the medical center.

Action Required: Place into Adam and use suggested address for correspondence until
the license is issued.
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